
In the very near future, yard signs, like the example to the le� 

will be popping up in the neighborhood. The Shenandoah 

West Board would like to acknowledge homeowners in our 

neighborhood that have homes and yards with great curb ap-

peal and show real pride of ownership. Every few weeks, while 

the weather permits, the board will be moving the signs 

around the neighborhood to different homes. Keep an eye out 

for them.    

Winners will receive a gi� card to Lowes!.   

 

*Please email the board at: swnaboise@gmail.om if you have 

a favorite home in the neighborhood that you would like us to 

acknowledge. We’ve driven the neighborhood but we don’t 

want to miss anyone.   

SWNA Summer of Beauty Project  

Summer of 2018: Home & Landscaping Contest 

Our 2017 Summer of Beauty Project is leading up to our 2018 Home and Landscaping contest. 

We’ve received a lot of change requests the last few years and there’s been a lot of really great 

home and landscaping projects completed. We’d like to keep the momentum going and add a li9le 

friendly compe::on into next spring and summers home and yard projects.  

 

Winners will be announced July 2018. 

 

Details, rules, and prizes will be announced in upcoming newsle9ers.  

 

Phone & Text: 208-918-0608, Email: swnaboise@gmail.com  


